
 
 
7 July 2022 
 
Subject: Extension of subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional W-R  
 
 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd. (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the extension of the subscription and 
payment period of rights to purchase additional W-R on 1 June – 4 July 2022. This is due to WOW 
FACTOR PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED clarification on information and facts that could affect the 
investment decisions of the shareholder and extension of the rights offering subscription which was 
announced on 7 July 2022. The company has resolved to extension the subscription and payment period 
of rights to purchase additional W to 1 June 2022 –  16 September 2022.  
 
 Thai NVDR would like to inform the extension of subscription and payment period of rights to 
purchase additional W-R from 1 June – 4 July 2022 to 1 June 2022 –  12 September 2022. 
 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai NVDR Company 
Limited at 02-009-9433 - 43. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Thai NVDR Company Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


